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A total of 45 PG Students attended the Workshop on Python and its Applications held on 15
th

 January 2024 

which was planned and organized by Department of Computer Science and Applications . The benefits of this workshop is to 

enhance the student’s skill.  

Mode:  

Offline 

Date: 

15-01-2024 

 

45 

Students  

Venue:  

108 Lab 


